
May 8, 2023 
 
TO: 2023 Team Tennis Site Manager 
SUBJECT: Tournament Administration 
 
 
Thank you for hosting a regional final for the 2023 IGHSAU Team Tennis Tournament. The 
regional final will be completed on Tuesday, May 16 for most sites, excluding one final taking 
place on Saturday, May 20 in 1A. AD’s or tournament managers should communicate exact 
meeting times and locations with visiting schools prior to the competition. 
 
Tournament awards will be shipped from the IGHSAU to regional final sites via UPS. Along 
with the ticket punched sign, banner, bag tags, and medals, an informational letter and photo 
form should be given to the regional champion at the site. Our state tournament central is located 
at the top of our webpage. Additional copies of the photo form and informational letter to be 
given to the regional champion team can be found on the state tournament central site.  
 
Cheers to a great tournament series! 
 
Erin Kirtley 
IGHSAU Tennis Administrator 


